
Purim 2025
March 13th and 14th we 
gathered together to hear 
the Megillah, make some 
noise, and have fun! 

The rainy cold night 

did not derail our 
merriment.  Following 
services we enjoyed 
visiting, and noshing 
Hamantaschen!..


Thank you to Mark 
Friedman & Arthur 
Bennett for donating the 
beautiful hand crafted 
Jewelry for our raffle ! We 
raised $120 for the 
Kosher food bank.


Everyone took home a 
Mishloach Manoat Bag! 
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